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Next week sees the beginning of the FIFA 2022 World Cup and we are
marking it in style here at VJS! All classes will have a launch day on
Monday 21st November which includes a live viewing of England's
opening match versus Iran, alongside a wide range of other in-class
activities.  If children do not want to watch the football, there will be
other activities provided.  There will be a number of projects throughout
the 4 weeks which will give the children excellent opportunities to
learns about other countries from all around the world - with a
particular focus on the history and geography of their chosen country.  

Next Week...

Mr Tavey - P.E Lead

From wishing the Victoria Junior School football team well as
they went off to play against a local school, to sitting and

enjoying Holly Class' wonderful assembly on how to "Reach
Out!" together to stop bullying, it has been another great week

here.  



Children have been participating in Dragons' Den tasks to
celebrate Science Week, and there has been a real buzz around

the school. 





Year 6
Cherry: -Ishaq and
Kimberly 

Chestnut:  Amal and
Evelyn 

Laurel: Lexi and Jodie 

Year 5
Magnolia: Taha and
Summer

Holly: Natan and Callum

Willow: Louie and Asia 



STARS OF THE WEEK! 

V I C T O R I A  J U N I O R  S C H O O L

Friday, 18th November 2022

Year  4
Beech: Jack and Fatima

Rowan: Saharsh and Iris

Year  3
 Ash: Shanaya and
Mairiam

Oak: Zia and Ahmed

Elm: Gaina and Malakai









V I C T O R I A  J U N I O R  S C H O O L

Our Week

This week was Anti-Bullying Week



Children completed a
range of activities such

as: 

Wearing and designing

odd socks Follow up tasks from last week's workshops

BBC Live Lessons

We ended the week with a fantastic
assembly by Holly Class, attended by

lots of Parents/Carers!


